
 

July 3, 2024 

  

Dear Mayor and Members of Council: 

   

On behalf of the Pefferlaw Lions Club, I would like to request a grant in 

the amount of $3,000 to assist with the Lions Classic Car Show and 

Family BBQ that will be hosted on August 5, 2024.  The Pefferlaw Lions 

did not request funding this year given that the format of the event was 

focused on the Car Show and bringing visitors to Pefferlaw.  The Lion’s 

club now has an opportunity to enhance their event programming for 

families and young children which to date was not included in their 

event budget for 2024. 

I understand that the grant intakes for 2024 have closed and given the 

time constraints this letter is provided to Council for 

consideration.   The Lion’s Club are prepared to proceed with the 

requirements of the Economic Development Grant Program and look 

forward to continuing to work with Staff to prepare for this event. 

 Yours truly 

 Wendy Busby 

Wendy Busby 

Director, Program Chair 

Pefferlaw Lions Club 


